Proposed Livestock Movement Bylaw 2022

Submission form Please provide your feedback by 29 November 202 |

Name/Organisation (if applicable)........... ...

Address Postcode...........................
Email Phone.............c..o

A hearing will be held in February 2022 (or as close thereafter as possible). Do

you want to speak about your submission at the hearing? D’es |:| No
Preferred method of contact |:| Email |:| Post
Do you support the proposed Livestock Movement Bylaw? |:| Yes |:| No |:| In Part

Please tell us why:



Any additional comments?

Prefer to do it online?
You can complete the submission form online at www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/livestockbylaw

Need more information
For more information, visit our website www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/livestockbylaw

Privacy statement

The contents of your submission (not including your address and contact details) will be made public through Council agendas and as
a result will be published on our website. If you would like your name also kept confidential, please let us know on your submission

form.


www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/livestockbylaw

